COPY OF AIR LETTER

[LOYDE REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurcly Street, London, EIC 3
29th Jemuary, 1958,

3 —2nd "THEUDY VIEEE"
With reference to your letter of the m
October last, it is concluded these ships are still
laid up but I shall be glad to receive your
confirmation on this point,
Yours faithfully,

Clerkto the
Classification Committee,
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